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The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	has	developed	a	policy	to
clarify	the	situations	when	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professionals	and	Certified
Subsurface	Evaluators	do	not	need	to	have	an	A-901	license	when	overseeing
remediation,	as	well	as	those	situations	when	an	A-901	license	is	required.	The
policy	is	available	at	www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/#a901_license
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